
 

 

June 18, 2025 

Subject: Revised Documentation Cut-Off Time for Shipments to Costa Rica, Panama, Nicaragua, San 
Andres, Peru and Ecuador 

Commencing Week 26, 2025 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Please be advised that effective Week 26, 2025, a new documentation cut-off time will be implemented for 
all shipments destined to Costa Rica, Panama, Nicaragua, San Andres, Peru, and Ecuador. This change is in 
response to the requirements of U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) to meet Premanifest Submission 
Deadlines. 

Effective Date: Week 26, 2025 
New Cut-Off Time: Wednesdays at 12:00 PM (Noon) 
Applies to: All shipments destined to the above-listed countries 
Note: Physical cargo cut-off times currently in effect will remain unchanged. 

We appreciate your cooperation that will support King Ocean’s commitment to these regulatory 
requirements. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 
contact our Customer Service Team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 
King Ocean Services 

 

 

 
King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 

 
For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 

 
Miami: 305.591.7595  

 

http://www.kingocean.com/

